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TNBC Chairmans Report   
 
 

Welcome to the September 2024 edition of the Chairmans Report.   

 

Greens Lighting Update – Due to attacks on Shipping in the Suez Canal the Cargo Ship transporting our new 

lights has been diverted around the bottom of South Africa which will delay delivery until Mid-November. Our 

Contractor will install new lighting as soon as possible.  

 

Awning Replacement Project – At the Special General Meeting on Sunday 8th September Members endorsed 

the Building Committees Recommendation to accept the Quote of Mick Gardiner Building Group (MGBG). 

Works will commence shortly and due to the nature of the works there will be some disruption to access to the 

Club House from the rear whilst works are underway.  The Board asks Members to be patient and understanding 

while these works are in progress. Any concerns should be reported to the Clubs General Manager, Craig Allan.   

 

Club Financials –Revenue continues to track strongly and we are continuing to monitor and manage our 

expenses so that expenditure can be kept at acceptable levels. We will need to be vigilant over the coming months 

to minimise impact of Building Works on Trade and ask that all members continue to support their Club during 

this time. 

 

Constitution and By–Laws are available for viewing on the Clubs Website in the “About Us” area. Just go to 

the Menu and select “About Us” from the drop-down box and then scroll down and select as required.   

 

Strategic Plan – The Update of the Strategic Plan is nearing completion. We are currently working on   a Capital 

Works Program and an Asset Replacement Schedule to suit our future needs. Once completed we will make the 

completed Strategic Plan available to members. 

 

Annual General Meeting – Members have been notified that the AGM and Elections will take place on Sunday 

3rd November 2024. As per the new Constitution we are transitioning to Two Year Terms for our Committee 

Members which means this year we will be electing the President, the Treasurer and one ordinary Committee 

Member for a period of Two years. The Vice President, The Bowls Director, The Secretary and one ordinary 

Committee Member will be elected for a period of One year. Next Year the Vice President, Bowls Director, 

Secretary and one ordinary Committee Member Positions will be up for election again for a period of two years.  

All positions up for election after this will then be for a period of TWO Years. 

 

 

 

 

  

Dallas Furner 

Chairman 
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